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I greatly oppose this bill due to the direct action towards firearms and only firearms. 

No regard to any other possible weapons that could be used for violence and I do not 

trust that the funds for these programs would be going to the appropriate entities. It's 

opening a door to money laundering and slush funds for a government that does not 

have its constituents in mind at all for their well being and quality of life. This is also a 

poorly written bill as well and looks like a middle school child wrote this bill.  


